## PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

J. Pepper Goslin ● John E. Schroeder ● Lori L. Crossen

Monday through Thursday, closed Friday | Hours: 6:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. | Meeting: First Monday, 7:00 p.m.



## Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting March 14, 2024 7:00 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Providence Township Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting was held in the township municipal office on Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. Present were Township Manager Vicki Eldridge, Committee Members, Bill Musser, Chris Harnish, Warren Walter, Lori Walter, and Bob Kaschak. There was one (1) observer.

The township manager opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. Mrs. Eldridge gave an update on the trail corridor from Manor Township to Sadsbury Township.

Mrs. Eldridge gave an update of the Quarryville Borough Police patrols at the Fairview 1 Trailhead.

Mrs. Eldridge introduced Sean Smith to the committee. Sean gave a brief presentation to the committee about the proposed Mountain Bike Park along the trail. The Committee members were all in favor of this endeavor.

Mrs. Eldridge announced the next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 9, 2024.

With no other business to transact, the meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m.